
Somerset County and the North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority 
(NJTPA) will be hosting a virtual public meeting to inform local residents, officials, 
businesses, and the general public about the Freight Concept Development  (FCD) 
study to explore potential options to eliminate the Port Reading Secondary South 
Main Street Grade Crossing.

For more information, please visit: Southmainstreetgradecrossing.com

Come learn about the Port Reading 
Secondary South Main Street Grade 

Crossing Elimination Project
Join Us On

Monday, September 13, 2021
Virtual Meeting: 6:30 – 8:00 pm
(Presentations at 6:30 and 7:15)
Visit Southmainstreetgradecrossing.com  
for meeting information


